
From: Floyd, Anthony <ANTF@SCOTTSDALEAZ.GOV>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 10:30 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: Support for keeping the IECC within the current ICC Code Development Process 
 

I support the current ICC code development consensus process for the IECC. Based on my 
exposure to the ASHRAE standard development process, there are very few code officials 
involved in the standard making process. I believe there is more opportunity to increase the 
level of governmental participation through the ICC code development process. The standard 
making process is long and arduous, particularly with continuous improvements. There is no 
beginning nor end. The ICC code development process allows the IECC to be developed in 
correlation with the other I-codes and not relegated to a secondary level of concern. 
 
At the very least, the IECC administrative chapter should always be subjected to the ICC 
development process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anthony Floyd, FAIA, CSP  
Green Building/Energy Codes 

Office of Environmental Initiatives 

Planning and Development 

City of Scottsdale  
480-312-4202  

 
 


